Doctor Name MD
Internal Medicine
1215 S. Coulter St

Amarillo, Texas 79106

(806) 358-1374
(806)  356-0045 fax
To:  _________________________________

Re:  NOTICE THAT WE WILL NOT RESPOND TO FAXED REFILL REQUESTS

DEAR PHARMACY: 

Due to the recent marked increase in the number of computer generated fax requests from all pharmacies, we will no longer respond to them.

I have found many of them to be requesting medicines that are no longer on the patient’s current medicine list. 

Effective immediately, my office will respond only to refill requests that you initiate electronically via SureScripts, since this allows us to review the patient chart with the request.
In the future, please do not fax refill requests to us, as we will not be replying to them. 
Please resubmit any existing requests electronically, and we will respond promptly.

Sincerely,

